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Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.westhaddonprimary.net 
Follow us on Twitter: @ bursarwest     Facebook: West Haddon Primary School  

 

 

 

Newsletter No. 2 

16th September 2022 

SCHOOL LIBRARY 

From next week we will be opening up our school library 

after school. The children are invited to come to the library 

to borrow a book to take home and read. Each week they 

will have the opportunity to change their library book after 

school. Each class have been given a set day to visit the 

library. If your child goes to the after-school club on their 

library evening then a member of the team will take them 

to change their book. 

Monday – Nursery and Reception 

Tuesday – Year 5 and 6  

Thursday – Year 3 and 4  

Friday – Year 1 and 2 

Dates for the Diary 
September 

Mon 19th Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

20th – 23rd  Year 6 Bikeability 

Tues 20th  Year 2 trip to Everdon 

Wed 21st  Year 3 trip to Brixworth 

Thur 22nd  Year 3 & 4 WOW Day 

Fri 23rd  Year 4 Swimming 

Tues 27th Year 1 & 2 Gliding Centre trip 

Wed 28th 5.00 pm Residential parents meeting 

(Year 5 & 6) 

Fri 30th Harvest Festival in Church 9.05am 

October 

Monday 3rd Year 4 trip to Everdon 

Tues 4th Year 6 trip to Everdon 

Wed 5th Reception & Year 5 trip to Everdon 

Wed 5th Year 1 trip to Brixworth 
OUR VALUE FOR THE MONTH IS FRIENDSHIP 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS AND VALUE STARS 

 

    
 

 

 

Family Learning Healthy Eating on a Budget for 

Families 

New free course starting at Daventry Children 

Centre, Staverton Road, N11 4EY, Tuesdays 20th 

Sept for five weeks from 1.00pm-3.00pm. Find out 

about healthy eating in a fun way. Weighing and 

measuring ingredients. Find out how to use everyday 

activities to help children learn at home. Gain new 

skills, knowledge, and confidence in a positive 

learning environment.  

To book your place and for more information please 

click here. 

 

 
   
 
   
 

ROAD SAFETY 
 

 This week we had a near miss: luckily the car 
stopped in time but the families were very 
shaken.  Please can all parents be extra vigilant 
when crossing the road with your children and 
hold children’s hands wherever possible.  We 
will be reminding the children about road 
safety and safe places to cross in our learning 
next week as well.  I ask all parents who drive 
to and from school to remember that children 
of all ages are crossing the road near and within 
the village green and to remember that we ask 
drivers to keep to the under 20 mph limit in 
order to keep our children safe. 

 
Monday 19th September will be a bank holiday and school 

will be closed to coincide with the State Funeral for Her 

Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  We send our thanks, love and 

best wishes. 

 

Now let your servant depart in 

peace.    Luke 2:29 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
https://courses.northantsglobal.net/CourseDetailsView.asp?CODE=AXX2TA11&NAME=Healthy%20Eating%20on%20a%20Budget%20For%20Families&ID1=2600&ID2=34993&ID3=1&fbclid=IwAR0i4D-5o6vj0_2-5oWMfPTREMWQeT5GW5iIrtcRW4L8CZ_yDb8QppcPmfo

